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Sean P. Ballantine, Director of Public Services

$112,331

101-752-987-0000

The FY 2024-25 Budget includes funding carried forward for the paving of the Edison Park parking lot, 
which is currently composed of gravel. Additional funding was obtained through the city’s Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG). The paving of this parking lot represents a key step in improving ADA 
accessibility at this park; patrons with limited mobility will now be able to park and transport onto the 
adjacent sidewalk network to the ADA accessible playscape and other amenities in the park. 

Staff concurs with the recommendation of our city engineer, and recommends that Council award the bid
for the Edison Park Parking Lot paving project to DiLisio Contracting, of Clinton Township, for a total
amount of $112,331. Funding is budgeted and available for this project.
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$137,000


